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Dear Sir/Madam

I am a resident in Mabestown, The Ward and will be adversely affected by the proposed
removal of night time restrictions and wish to express my sincere dissatisfaction that the
residents of The Ward have been removed from the insulation scheme.  I hereby object to
the removal of the night time restrictions as it impacts negatively and significantly on the
health of my family and other residents in St. Margaret's, The Ward and Coolquay areas.

Please note my submission.

Many thanks.

Yours faithfully

Gillian Reilly




